CORRESPONDENCE

8/19/2022
From: John Plescow
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 1:35 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20220064

Please, add to docket 20220064.

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 8:04 AM

To: John Plescow <JPlescow @ PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: To CLK Docket 20220054

Need an email for the customer stating we have forwarded to the docket. DHood

From: mclarnanrio316@cs.com <mclarnanrio316@cs.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2022 3:55 PM

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Tymber Creek Utilities

Office of Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

August 18, 2022

Re: Docket No. 20220064-WS
Tymber Creek Utilities, inc.

In reference to the above application for sale and transfer of Tymber Creek Utilities to Central States
Water Resources, I object at this time due to the fact that Tymber Creek Utilities months ago had an
underground wastewater leak that damaged the road and failed to properly repair the damage in the
subdivision. They made a half-hearted effort to put a band aid repair on it, but the asphalt and
roadbed continues to collapse. The HOA board of directors have contacted Tymber Creek Utilities
numerous times to repair everything properly but there has been basically no response from them. 1
feel Tymber Creek Utilities is trying to complete this sale quickly and accept no responsibility for the
damage they have done. The Tymber Creek HOA's next step is a lawsuit that will involve Tymber
Creek Utilities and possibly the new owners Central States Water Resources. Until this matter
satisfactorily is resolved I request that the sale and transfer be halted.

I am a 30-year resident in the Tymber Creek Subdivision. I look forward to hearing from the
commission.

Regards,
Michael & Melinda McLarnan
316 Gatewood Court



Ormond Beach, FL 32174
386-672-4557





